Inland Empire Chapter ISSA 
Board Meeting Teleconference
February 17, 2009
Minutes

Attendees:  Javier Torner, Sue Atherton, Laura Carrizales, John Ashley, Lorraine Frost, Gary Pierce
The board reviewed the revisions of the Chapter By Laws.  It was recommended that the chapter should get a review by the national office to ensure that the number of meetings and position descriptions were inline with the overall organizational goals.  Lorraine will follow up on this.

Lorraine will also update the signature page with current officer information and forward this revision to National for comment.  This will hopefully verify the framework of our By Laws.

Gary confirmed a speaker for February.  He was encouraged to seek sponsorship of chapter meetings by our speakers.
Sue provided a treasurer’s report:


$2,000 on deposit


$200 still needs to be deposited into the chapter account


$150 was received from Chosen Security as part of their sponsorship of the last chapter meeting

It was recommended that we should put to a membership vote the creation of a process whereby all expenditures over $500 will need membership approval.  Javier will request endorsement of this procedure at the February chapter meeting.

Discussion of the currency of information on the chapter website followed.  Javier is seeking a responsible chapter member who could keep information updated.  He will also update the chapter location from Pomona to Ontario to better reflect our new meeting locations.  In addition, we would like to post the speaker presentations, provided we get the appropriate waivers to release the information.  Gary will add this to his discussions with the speakers.  We would also like to include meeting minutes.  Javier will review the Orange County Chapter website for good ideas.   

Lorraine brought forth to the board a recommendation that pens with the chapter information on them be considered for purchase.  She shared a vendor proposal that would cost the chapter approximately $150 for 150 pens.  The board approved this expenditure.  The pens will have the ISSA logo, Chapter name Inland Empire Chapter, and our website URL (www.ieissa.org).  Lorraine will confirm with national that the ISSA logo can be used.  

It was further recommended that Laura, Membership Director, send personal emails to members not actively attending to encourage them to return to the meetings.  She may also seek their input on what obstacles there may be from preventing them to attend.  
The next Board Meeting teleconference will be March 17, 2009 from 12 noon to 1 pm.  Crystal will arrange the conference bridge.  Javier suggested all board members dress nicely for the next meeting so a picture of the board members could be taken in front of TGI Fridays.

Meeting ended at 12:44 pm.
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Treasurer- Sue Atherton - Sue.Atherton@pffb.com 
Program Director- Gary Pierce – gpierce@gmail.com
Membership Director- Laura Carrizales  - lcarriza@csusb.edu
